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PREEMIES 11  Arnold, Claire, Elijah, Lydia Freda, Jane, Jemima, Joshua, Kenneth, Melissa, Peter, Sarah BABIES 13  Abigail, Alan, Calvin, Charles, Chris, Ethan, Jonathan, Joy, 

Mandy, Michael, Noah, Peter , Shanita, Trevor.  TODDLERS 25  Alibert, Bridget, Edith, Elizabeth, Elizabeth, Emmanuel O, Erina, Francis, Franklin, Hope, Jenny, Jeremy, John, 

Loy, Martha, Matthew, Moses, Naume, Phillip O, Precious, Ruth,  Sarah, Simone, Stephen, Steven [NEW (bold), MOVED(Underlined) Twins not Shown] 
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Above: Measuring day for one of our little ones. 

 
Above: Sibling sisters, sadly both parents deceased    

    
Above: Home to join their dad before Christmas. 

    
Above:  Home to remnant family before Christmas. 

 
Above Part of the Lwambogo Village women’s bible study group.    

Dear Welcome Home Friends and FaDear Welcome Home Friends and FaDear Welcome Home Friends and FaDear Welcome Home Friends and Fammmmily,ily,ily,ily,    

This year is already well under way with lots of 
things happening in the ministry. Thirty two people 
have been for follow up medical treatment after being 
seen at the December clinic in Lwambogo (Kiko). 

The first phase of the Calvary Life Fellowship church 
is under construction in Lwambogo. It is funded by the 
US church and is going to be used by Welcome Home 
for future Medical clinics and for the Kids Bible Team.   

Oscar was “surprise” visited by Uncle William and 
the social workers to check on his well being. He is a 
little sad, having to make such a big adjustment but is 
doing well with his grandparents. He is being cared for. 

Many of our staff are learning English and Computer 
skills, classes taught by Ruudy and Beckie at Kingdom 
Life Training Center (a part of Welcome Home). 

We were successful in getting the dad of two of our 
children out of prison (we found out he was innocent, 
caught in the dragnet). He had been in for 4 years 
without any trial. He is now back working and is able to 
care for them. What a happy reunion for them all.  

This past week we had three new admissions; two 
sisters (both parents are deceased), and a young boy 
whose mum is not able to cope.  

Next month a proposed children’s issues law with 
major effects goes to a vote in Parliament. We pray for 
the Bill to reflect what is best for the children. 

Thank you all so much for your love and support. 
You make our ministry to the children possible. 

Blessings from Mandy Blessings from Mandy Blessings from Mandy Blessings from Mandy         
and Your Weand Your Weand Your Weand Your Wellllcome Home Facome Home Facome Home Facome Home Fammmmilyilyilyily    

 

PS We are now on Facebook - Please share!!!  

Look up   WelcomeHomeMinistriesAfrica 

 

 Above: Pillows from December volunteers  

 
Above: beginnings of church buildings Lwambogo 

 
Above: William with Oscar at grandpa’s village. 

 
Above: A little boy needing help as mum can’t care. 


